
Cherry Industry Administrative Board
Weekly Raw Product Report

Week 7

Weekly Raw Product Report for 
Week 7 ending August 20, 2011

(Millions of pounds)

DIST.

Processed

Divert
YTD
Total

2011
Est.

2011
% of
Est.Wk 7 YTD

NW MI 0.4 92.3 0.0 92.3 135.0 68.4%

WC MI 0.0 48.0 0.0 48.0 55.0 87.3%

SW MI 0.0 16.4 0.4 16.8 20.0 84.2%

NY 0.0 5.8 0.0 5.8 6.5 89.2%

OR 0.8 2.4 0.0 2.4 1.7 138.2%

PA 0.0 3.1 0.0 3.1 3.2 96.9%

UT 6.7 33.5 0.2 33.6 24.0 140.2%

WA 1.2 20.9 0.0 20.9 12.0 173.8%

WI 0.0 6.5 0.0 6.5 8.7 74.7%

Total 9.1 228.8 0.6 229.4 266.1 86.2%

All production in the Mid-West is finished.  There is a bit of production still going on in
the West.  There will undoubtedly be some correcting entries.

OR cherries are still coming in.  The quality has been reported as quite good.

UT had a significant storm at the end of Week 6 that dropped some fruit on the ground.  It
is, of course, impossible to say just how much was lost. 

WA is done.

From the last column above you will note that the Mid-West areas were all short of the
estimates.   NW MI, in particular, was down substantially.  WA and UT were long of
their estimates by quite a bit.


